
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Thursday 15th June 2023 

‘Grow in the Grace and Knowledge of our Lord Jesus Christ’ 2 Peter 3:18 

 

I do hope that you all have had a lovely break and been able to enjoy this wonderful 

weather. Many thanks to thanks to Mr Jonsson, who visited school last week to clear some 

of the outdoor area in preparation for our outdoor classroom, 

which we are looking to create.  

We are still looking for helpers to paint the purple railings, so if 

you, or if you know anyone who could help out on a Monday or 

Tuesday then please contact the school office on: - 01257 

791403. We have one willing volunteer who has offered his time 

for which we are most grateful, however more hands to help 

would be much appreciated.  
 

REMINDER …On Monday 19th June at 2.30pm you are all invited 

into school to sample some of the new menu that Lancashire 

County Council Catering have introduced. Do hope you can come along.  

 
Summer Fair at St John’s church  

The annual summer fair will be taking place at 

St John’s church hall on Saturday 17th June 

from 11am until 2pm. The school choir will be 

opening the event. Please come along to 

support the event. 

Friday 16th June we will have a NON-

UNIFORM DAY in return for a bottle 

for the bottle stall.  
 

National School Sports week next week 

In addition to regular P.E. sessions there are a number of other event days taking place 

when children will need their P.E. kit in school.  

• Taking place Tuesday 20th June, the school council are 

organising a sponsored obstacle event to raise funds for 

both Action Aid who sponsor Alma in Bangladesh and 

for school funds. Your support with this event will, as 

always, be much appreciated. 

• Then on Thursday 22nd June we welcome Pro Sport 

Coaching as part of National School sports week. The 

theme is summer games and they will lead a carousel of 

five sports including wheelchair basketball, triathlon, volleyball, short tennis and 

Athletics. Look out for the photographs on face book! 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Freeze Pop Friday 

The PTFA are kindly offering to sell Ice pops after school each 

Friday, starting this week. Ice pops will be sold on the play ground 

as the children are leaving.  
         

         

             

             

             

             

    

Events  coming up … Dates 

Chorley Big sing – choir event  Thursday 15th June  

Non uniform day – bottles   Friday 16th June 

St John’s church summer fair 11-2pm  Saturday 17th June 

School lunches Open Afternoon   Monday 19th June from 2.30pm 

As part of National Sports Week- Pro Sport Coaching visiting Thursday 22nd June  

Antibullying Ambassadors Culture Days  Tuesday 27th & Wednesday 28th 

June 

Transition afternoon for children to move to new classes Wednesday 5th July 

End of year reports home Tuesday 11th July 

Sports day  

Reserve sports day 

Wednesday 12th July  

Thursday 13th July  

Leaver’s performance Wednesday 19th July 

End of term disco Thursday 20th July 

Leaver’s trip   Monday 24th July 

Leaver’s service in church  Tuesday 25th July  


